
 

 

 

WEST TRENTON GARDEN CLUB, INC. 
MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/RENEWAL 

APPLICANT INFORMATION 

The West Trenton Garden Club Inc. was established for the purpose of informing its members of gardening 
techniques and the principles of flower design and encouraging civic improvement.   
 
Meetings are held at Hollowbrook Community Center, 320 Hollowbrook Drive, Ewing, NJ at 6:30 PM on the first 
Monday of every month, August, October, November, December, February through June.  The September meeting 
is held on the second Monday.  Annual dues are $30 (single membership) or $45 (joint membership) 
collected in April each year.  There is no meeting in January or July.  
 
We welcome new members!  Guests may attend a meeting except in December or June.  Those interested in 
joining may contact the President of the Club or Membership Dues Chairman, noted below.   

Name: 

Birthday (Year Optional): 

Current Address: 

City: State: ZIP Code:                   - 

Home Phone: Cell Phone: 

Work Phone: Member Since: 

E-Mail Address: PLEASE INCLUDE – IMPORTANT CLUB INFORMATION IS SENT VIA E-MAIL 

SPOUSE OR SIGNIFICANT OTHER INFORMATION - IF JOINT MEMBERSHIP 

Name: 

Birthday: Cell Phone: 

OTHER INFORMATION 

How did you learn about the West Trenton Garden Club? 

 

 

 

*The West Trenton Garden Club, Inc. is not affiliated with any religious organization. 

SIGNATURES 

Signature of applicant: Date: 

Signature of spouse  
(for a joint membership only): 

Date: 

 
For more information, contact Lorraine Persiani, President, WTGC (609) 876-1102 – lmpersiani@gmail.com or Rick Lazarick, 

Membership Dues Chairman, ricklazarick@gmail.com (609) 433-1793  
Checks can be mailed to:  Rick Lazarick, 8 Blackwood Drive, Ewing, NJ  08628-2601 
 

mailto:ricklazarick@gmail.com

